
PINELLAS 
CENTRAL PRESS

Friday, January 17th 
at 7:45 A.M.

Please go to the front office
to sign-in.

We want to welcome Meagan
Richardson to PCE. She is our
new Family and Community
Liaison. She will be working with
our volunteers, mentors, and
community partners. If you
are interested in helping out
at PCE, please contact her at
richardsonme@pcsb.org.
 

Welcome Back! 
Welcome!

Happy New Year Mustangs! 
We are back and in full swing
as our second semester and
third marking period of the
school year have begun. 
. This week teachers
reviewed expectations with
our students and set
academic goals with them
based on our Cycle 2 data. 
Please be sure to reach out
to your child’s teacher if you
have concerns. Report cards
for the second quarter will
go home Jan. 16. As a
reminder if your child will be
absent, let the office or your
child’s teacher know.
Attendance in school has a
big impact on your child’s
academic progress. We
hope to see you at our
second semester family
events. Thank you for
partnering with us at PCE! 

SAC Meeting

January 2025

Upcoming Events



2025 - 2025 VPK
Registration

The application period
will be from February 3rd
- February 17th.   The late
application period will
open on March 13th.  Cafeteria News

The cafeteria will begin

selling ice cream on Friday,

January 17th.  Ice cream will

only be available on Fridays

and will cost between .50

and $1.00.

Upcoming Events

   1/16 Report cards go home
   1/20 MLK Jr. Day - No School
   1/24 - 2/3 Dental Sealant Program
   2/5  Ready, Set Kindergarten 5:30 pm 
   2/13 Student Led Conferences and Book Fair
   2/17  Hurricane Make-up Day,  

Be on the lookout for more information coming
home about Student Led Conferences and
Ready, Set Kindergarten.             


